
Dear Parents, Date: 26-05-22

On behalf of the staff  at Shri. Vasantrao Davkhare Memorial School, we are happy to welcome you to

the New Academic Session 2022-2023. We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to

ensure our children achieve their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school,

our  children need support from both the home and the school. We know a strong partnership with you

will make a great difference in your child’s education.

Kindly note the reopening dates as mentioned below:

*Grade 1 to Grade 4 -

Online classes will commence from 6th June’22 to 10th June’22.

Offline regular classes will commence from 13th June’22 onwards.

*Grade 5 to Grade 9 -

Online classes will commence from 1st June’22 to 10th June’22.

Offline regular classes will commence from 13th June’22 onwards.

(Please  note attendance is compulsory online and offline)

We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she:

1. Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience.

2. Completes all homework assignments given  by teachers.

3. Reads daily to develop a love for reading to improve literary skills.

4. Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life.

Kindly note all communication to class teacher or subject teacher will be done only via Google ID

email. Please avoid any communication through Whatsapp.

Looking forward to your contribution towards the child’s overall development.

Sincerely,

Nandini Chettiar

Academic Head.

mailto:nandinichettiar@svdmemorialschool.org



